
Submitter: Peter Kokopeli 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I am writing in support of HB3067.  

 

Oregon permits and licenses over 1,000 activities from social workers to handyman.  

 

I have learned that the average gun dealer is only inspected once every 57 years. If 

nail salons must be permitted then surely gun dealers must be held accountable to 

basic business standards. 

 

Please pass HB3076 to keep crime guns out of our communities. 

 


